
Welcome to our very first edition of ’Coalway Kids News’ for the school year 2020-21!  
Our newsletter is created by the children of Coalway  

Community Infant School.  Each term you will find our views, our voice and information 
on what happens at our wonderful school.   

This term we have all settled in to our new classes.  We 
are learning so much and having lots of fun!  This is 

what we like about our new classes... 

Class 1 

I like everything we do! Dylan 

I like playing with the dino-
saurs! Matilda 

I like having my lunch at school! 
Aubree  

I like big school! Kaden 

I like drawing! Jenson 

 Class 2 

My favourite thing is the stacking 
circles! Florence 

Dancing is my favourite! Pascal 

I like popping bubbles on Go Noodle! 
Imogen 

I like the playground, I love running! 

Colbi 



 

Class 3 

I like seeing my friends again! Martha 

We can get busy bees if we work 
hard! Maia 

We learn lots about numbers! Caleb 

Our new class is really different, 
there are new toys and new work to 
do. I love it! Lola 

I get to work with my friends! Alex 

  Class 4 

I like playing with the mobile run! 

I like learning about how you keep 
the world safe in school. 

I like to watch alphablocks with my 
friends! 

I like doing Go Noodle! 

I like to learn about tricky words! 

I like learning about numbers! 

I like learning sounds and writing! 



   Class 5 

I loved doing a mind map about 
minibeasts! Emily 

Painting has been fun! Brooke 

I loved designing my imaginary 
minibeast! Ethan 

Playing on the playground is fun! 
James 

It’s good that we are doing things 
we have never done before! Nell 

  Class 6 

I was feeling a bit shy at first when 
I came back to school but my 
friends helped me and my teachers 
are really nice! Violet 

I like being back at school so I can 
see all my friends. I like the work 
too! Elliot 

I really like being in Year 2 because 
the room is cool and I can do the 
work! Kian 



Harvest  

If you would like to learn some more Harvest songs, go to our website… 

Hover over the CURRICULUM TAB click  the CURRICULUM SUBJECT PAGES 
and select MUSIC on the left hand side.  Then open each song in 

turn.  Happy Singing! 

Special News! 

During the Summer, Harry in Class 6 ran 30 
kilometres in 30 days! 

He raised over £600 for the NHS which 
was given to The Great Oaks Hospice.  

Here he is with a special certificate and 
medal from them. 

What a fantastic achievement Harry… we 
are very proud of you! 

Thank you so much for all 
your donations for the For-

est Food Bank. 

Look at our amazing Harvest 
collection! 

We have made a short Harvest 
video to share with you, as we 
are unable to invite you into 

school at the moment. The link 
has been sent to you by text.  

We hope you enjoy it! 



It is great fun at Coalway Infants! 

Take a look at some of the wonderful 

things we have been doing in school this 

term on the next pages… 
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